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Dll
Dear Parents,

SPACE WEEK 3 - 7 June 2019     to infinity and beyond……..   
We have planned a whole week for every class, even our Hoppers will be involved, around the fascinating and irresistible subject of Space. This will encapsulate science, maths and spill over into humanties. Even our literacy will be connected to the broad subject.

As well as classroom activities, we have organised two special events to happen in school. Firstly, to kick the week off on Monday 3 June, the Wonderdome (www.wonderdome.co.uk if you want to take a peak), a large, inflatable planetarium is being set up in the school hall for the day and every child will get the opportunity to experience a fascinating, fun and interactive planetarium show which takes the learners on a journey through space.
Please note, as the Planetarium takes 45 minutes to erect and 30 minutes to take down there will be no hot lunches on Monday 3 June. We will order packed lunches for all of Key Stage 1. Please could all other years remember to bring in a packed lunch that day.
On Thursday 6 June, for the morning only, UK Astronomy will be setting up their high spec telescopes outside to allow the children to view sun spots and flares. They will use solar glasses to give them a real insight into what is going on out in space during the day.

We know the children will have a great time in Space week.  We have other activities planned for the week, even an Assembly by a Year 3 child and a Mufti Day on Friday 7 June for £1 when the theme of space could stretch your imagination!
However, the above two visiting events have a cost and we would like to ask you to kindly donate £3.50              towards it. Your donation will give you a raffle ticket to win a cake specifically designed for our Space Week.  This will be drawn on Friday Celebration Assembly.
Our children will have experiences here at school that we hope you will agree, are out of this world!

Kind regards
Jonathan Meatyard and Linda O’Malley

Space, the last frontier, but not at Hughenden!

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR

Tel No: 01494 562501

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk

www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk
__________________________________________________________________________________
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SPACE WEEK 3 - 7 June 2019     
Please find enclosed my donation of £3.50 towards the cost of the Wonderdome and 
UK Astronomy visiting Hughenden Primary School during Space Week.

I would like to be entered into the raffle to win a ‘Space-themed’ cake. The draw will take place during Celebration Assembly on Friday 7 June. 
Child’s name: ………………………………………………….………………

Signed: …………………………………….………………………..……….….
         Date: ……………..………….




Hughenden Primary School





Working together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds
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